
On Monday, February 17th, we will converge at the State
Legislature in Salem to advocate for increased school
funding. This is a critical opportunity to show our
legislators the urgency of our needs and to demand that
they prioritize education. 

Together, we can amplify our voices and make a powerful
statement about what our students, staff, and community
deserve. Mark your calendars and join us as we take a stand
for the future of education. For more details, follow the
registration link provided above!

OEA LOBBY DAY
Monday, Feb. 17, 2025 in Salem

REGISTER at: oregoned.org/2025lobbyday


